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In the Pipeline 

1/20/11 – Chapter event/meeting (guest speaker yet TBD.)

2/3/11 - Chapter Board Meeting (open to membership)

2/12/11 – Chapter Banquet Event 

Reprinted with permission. General Aviation News. 
http://www.generalaviationnews.com 

Earhart mystery solved?

Posted by Janice Wood · December 15, 2010 

A tiny sliver of bone found on a remote Pacific atoll may 
finally solve the riddle of the disappearance of Amelia 
Earhart, according to a story in The Telegraph. Researchers 
from The International Group for Historic Aircraft 
Recovery (TIGHAR) found the bone at the site of a 
castaway’s encampment on the uninhabited island of 
Nikumaroro, along with the remains of a 1930s woman’s 
compact – complete with residue of the makeup – a small 
bottle made in New Jersey in 1933 with the remnants of 
what appears to be hand lotion, a zip made in Pennsylvania 
in the mid-1930s and of a design that was never exported, 
and a broken pocket knife of the same brand that was listed 
in an inventory of Earhart’s aircraft.

Did You Know?

...the study of airmail is known as aerophilately?

Letter from chapter secretary

Chapter Meeting                         12/16/2010
 The 2011 EAA calendars had not arrived as of the meeting date. 
Jim Lins gave the financial report about the Brat & Bean Feed 
and the Chili Fly-in Event. Dave Jeardeau informed the group 
about the Museum Tour to the Deke Slayton Memorial Space & 
Bike Museum and that the group would leave Blackhawk  about 
8:00A.M. in the morning. Joyce Jeardeau has been working on a 
Face book page for the Chapter, so if you’re a Facebooker, 
check out the page. Our December Speaker was Scott Manley, 
who owns and fly’s a DG-303 glider and holds a Flight Instructor 
Glider Certificate. Scott explained the different ways to get a 
glider airborne as well as explaining how to keep it off the ground 
with the use of no engine. Scott also demonstrated a flight 
simulator that can be used for flight training glider pilots. Thank 
you, Scott for coming to our Chapter meeting. Adjourned about 
9:00 P.M.

Earl Martin

Report From the Board Meeting Week of January 01-06-2011

Jim Lins gave the December financial report to the Board 
members. A motion was made by Joyce Jeardeau and seconded 
by Dave Van Lanen and passed to accepted the financial report 
as presented. Dave Jeardeau informed the group about any 
more information that he received about the museum tour. The 
Chapter Annual Banquet was the next topic discussed by the 
board. It was decided to keep $22.00 as the fee for the Banquet 
which is the same as last year with the same menu as last year. 
The last day for reservations will be February 3rd for the 
Banquet. We have gotten the EAA B-17 Tour date of June 16 
thru June 20, 2011, so we will be looking for a lot of volunteer 
help to make it a success. The group talked about the continuing 
brush cutting project along the runways at Blackhawk. A brush 
cutter from a rental store in Madison area runs about $250.00 for 
a weekend. A motion was made by Don Ripp and seconded by 
Joyce Jeardeau and passed by the Board for the $250.00 fee. 
Visiting pilots expressed a concern that the brush is getting close 
to the runway.
Meeting adjourned at 9:55 P.M.

 Earl P. Martin
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BANQUET:
EAA CHAPTER 93 BANQUET FEBRUARY, 12TH 2011 

REX'S INNKEEPER-WAUNAKEE (Map at end of newsletter)

SOCIAL 5:30pm / DINNER 6:30 pm

 Guest Speaker: Mike Johnson ( Antarctica Explorer, Scientist, 
Technician, Mechanic and FAA Inspector) 

  If you think survival of a Wisconsin winter is sometimes a 
challenge, try spending a winter in the Antarctica. Mike will take 
us along on his adventure via a Power point presentation of his 
winter in Antarctica.(You will share the sights while sitting in the 
comfort of Rex's)

  You are there for the duration! No planes in until spring, when 
the weather warms. One of Mike's many duties while on the ice 
was to keep the facility maintained and the 3 power plant / 
generators operational. (need at least one running generator to 
survive through the winter until the plane comes in the spring.) 
Mike comes to Chapter 93 via a invite by Mr. Bill Rewey as he 
met Mike during the final pre-flight inspection of Bill's 801 Zenith 
aircraft some years ago. Mikes' Wisconsin job is that of a Aircraft 
Inspector for the FAA out of the Milwaukee office. So some of 
you may have met Mike or will in the future when he stops by to 
inspect your project and hand you that cherished airworthiness 
certificate prior to that first flight. Mike will offer the opportunity 
for questions after his presentation from those in attendance. 
Make this a must attend event for you and your spouse or guest 

(PS. the date is Saturday the 12th of February- Gentlemen what 
is the 14th of February? "HINT/ HINT")
 

The price is just $22.00 a person for a Menu of :

Beef & Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Dressing, Choice of 
Veggie and a pick of one of the following, Pasta/Fruit/Coleslaw. If 
you leave hungry that will be your fault!  Do not miss out on this 
speaker and banquet! Awards and Door prizes. So see you 
there!

Notify Scott Nolinski at snolinski@quarrastone.com or call 273-
2586 or Earl Martin at earlpmartin@excite.com or call at 825-
3286 with reservations for you and your guest. All are welcome !
PS. door prizes accepted 

Dues are due

Dues are Due!! $20.00 up 
until banquet night and 
$24.00 after. Remember 
dues help with the cost of 
operating the chapter, 
utilities, taxes, rent & 
insurance. Chapter 93 is 
501 3c Tax Exempt so you 
can deduct your donations.

 "what are Patty and Ron doing?"
 Best answer at meeting will win the door prize! 



NEXT CHAPTER EVENT / MEETING

January 20th, (Thursday 7p.m.sharp)
Location: Grosso Aviation Hangar" 3411 Miller St. Madison, on 
the Dane Co. Regional Airport (see directions and map at the 
end of the newsletter)

Go North on Wright, left on Mitchell to the end, turn right, 1st 
Hangar on right (blue top and Grey on the bottom) Should be a 
sign out front, "Grosso Aviation"

Meet Mr. Ron Grosso and his beautiful T-28 in U.S. Air Force 
colors.

Ron will share with Chapter 93 & guest his story of how he 
came to acquire this T-28, flying qualities of this aircraft, its 
history and what it takes to maintain, operate and wax this 
aircraft of the Korean era. Ron will take time to answer 
questions that you may have about this aircraft as you take the 
walk around tour. Plan on attending this meeting as it will be a 
good chance to get a close look at a great warbird and learn of 
its history from the owner. 

P.S. The hangar is heated
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